
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

________________________ 

 

Supply of Thermoplastic Marking Materials  

________________________ 

 

PROCUREMENT NOTICE  

________________________ 
 

The Ministry of Infrastructure, Communication, Utilities and Housing intends to award a 

contract for the supply of Thermoplastic Marking materials. The project is funded by the 

Government of Anguilla. 

 

This invitation for submission of tenders is open to all suitably qualified companies or 

firms or public or semi-public agencies.  

 

Tender documents may be collected at the Ministry of Finance between the hours of 

8:00am and 4:00pm or from the Procurement Unit via email address:  

Ludiane.Leveret-Richardson@gov.ai 

 

Tenders should be submitted in English in sealed envelopes and in accordance with the 

Bidding Documents. 

 

The deadline for bid submission is 4:00pm on Thursday 11
th

 June 2015. Bids will be 

opened on Friday 12
th

 June 2015 at 1:30pm 

 

The lowest or any tender will not necessarily be accepted. 

 

 

15
th

 May 2015 

mailto:Ludiane.Leveret-Richardson@gov.ai

